
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING, ISOTHERMAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

January 23, 1975 

The Executive Committee met in the Board Room at 11 am, January 23, 
1975. Mr. Clyde Tomblin recommended that the Chairman of the Board of 
Trustees, the Secretary of the Board of Trustees and the President of 
Isothermal Community College be permitted to sign the Isothermal Communit,r 
College certification requesting Capitol Construction Funds. 

The recommendation was seconded and unanimously approved by the 
Executive Committee . 


